Ref: KH/AC/JC/StemDay

10th March 2023



STEM Day

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been selected to take part in a virtual STEM Day taking place in school on Monday 20th March 2023. The event will give pupils the opportunity to take part in an engineering activity where they will be guided by experts to create a Rubber Band Car.

Each session is mapped to the curricula of England and Wales, to ensure it is a valuable, educational opportunity for all students who take part.

The session runs for one hour and pupils will be supported by their Design and Technology teacher during the virtual live stream.

Pupils should arrive to school at the usual time as the session will run during their normal lesson time.

Your sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs

Headteacher







Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane